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NEWSLETTER 

July 2015 

 

A Message from our Grand Knight 

Marc Morneau 

A full and final report will be presented to the Executive at our next meeting. 

I would like to thank our Tournament Chair John D’Addario and our Co-Chair John Schunk for 

their leadership and commitment to make this event the success that it was. 

Parish Round Table Update from St. Paul’s 

I am pleased to announce that Brother Rick Lomas has agreed to accept the role of co- Parish Round 

Table lead from St. Paul’s Parish, along with Brother Gordon Drake.   

Committee Chairs for 2015-2016 Fraternal Year 

Although we are now just starting those ‘lazy hazy days of summer’ there is still a number of activities 

and planning taking place within our Council.   We will be looking for help at committee level and are 

asking for all of our members to assist when approached. 

2016 Cash Calendar Program 

Next up will be the role out of our 20015-2016 Cash Calendar program.  Our Chairman Brother Dave 

Stokes and his Committee has been meeting for a few months now, sold out of our advertising and we 

will be in a position to launch our sales drive in record ‘early time’ this year. 

Our Cash Calendar program is expected to make a significant contribution to our Council and Charity in 

the upcoming Fraternal Year. 

Special note to our Retired Brothers! 

A note to our Seniors and or retired Brothers – we need your help at our Bingos!  The hours of the 

Bingos do not permit most of our younger Brothers who are still working to be of much help. As much 

as 33% of the funds we raise for Halton Columbus Charities are generated from our Bingos so this event 

can only continue if we provide the manpower necessary to run this event effectively. 

One of our major events of the year took place in early June and that was our 

9th Annual Charity Golf Tournament.  The event was a success as we had 80 

plus golfers participate and we had a strong presence of membership on hand 

to help. 
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We are not asking for anything more than 3-4 hours a month from 5-6 volunteers, it’s not that much 

of a commitment and it means a lot of our Council and the charities we support. 

Did you know?    

A recent document I received from Supreme featured a snap shot of 4 key attributes of a great Council-  

Visible – ‘The Knights are always doing something around the Parish’ 

Admirable – ‘How can my husband become a Knight?’ 

Contagious – ‘We only ask for 12 hours a year from most of our members!’ 

Proactive – ‘If a man wants to get involved in parish life, he should join the Knights of Columbus!” 

Revised Executive Meeting Schedule for the summer 

During the months of July, August and September, the Council’s Executive will be meeting prior to our 

General Meetings on the second Monday of the month.  (6 pm in Friel Room) This is due to vacation 

schedules, and because of stat holidays falling at the beginning of each month throws off our regular 

schedule. 

General Meetings for the summer   

Regular General Meeting remain unchanged throughout the summer.  Although things tend to slow 

down a bit in the summer months even at Parish level, our work and business continues 12 months of 

the year. Please take the time to attend General Meetings – it’s the best way in which to stay engaged 

and connected to the many activities of our Council! 

Note that most of our General Meetings are now finishing up well before 9 p.m.  – this allows plenty of 

time afterwards for some fraternal activity. 

Have a safe and enjoyable summer! 

Marc Morneau, Grand Knight 

 

 

We had 80+ Golfers out on the course, the play was slow, but 

everyone there had a good time. There are always exceptions to 

the rule however as the photo beside implies. It would seem that 

Msgr. Modeski did have a few problems not only keeping his 

ball on the fairway, but his cart too! Our Past Grand Knight Jere 

Hartnett and Ron Champagne push, Brother John Schunk took 
the photo and submitted this photo as witness. Unfortunately 

they were unable to get the cart free and the Club Pro, Scott 

Foster, had to come to the rescue with another cart for the good 

Msgr. He drove away safely on a different road, while Scott 

toiled to get the cart free and ended up having to call in back up 

to help him push it out.   

Oh Msgr. Modeski … what have you done? 
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CHAPLAIN    Fr. Ronald Hodara   
 

GRAND KNIGHT   Marc Morneau   905-637-9267 
 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT  Kevin Abraham   905-330-7545 
 

CHANCELLOR   John D’Addairo   905-639-9727 
 

RECORDER    Bill Manley   905-632-7410 
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY  Paul Catena   905-630-1840 
 

TREASURER    David Stokes   905-335-6863 
 

LECTURER    Frank Miele   905-279-1530 
 

ADVOCATE    Jim Csordas   905-681-2075 
 

WARDEN    Michael Attardo  905-635-8775 
 

INSIDE GUARD   Michael Mark   905-333-3623 
 

OUTSIDE GUARD   Scott Harrison   905-634-0066 
 

HONORARY OUTSIDE GUARD John Pickard   905-336-0076 
 

TRUSTEE ONE YEAR  Jere Hartnett   905-637-3934 
 

TRUSTEE TWO YEAR  Henry Valcheff   905-639-4085 
 

TRUSTEE THREE YEAR  John Schunk   289-337-4306 

COUNCIL EXECUTIVE  2015-2016 
 

 

Burlington Kolumbus Club  John Bennett, President  905-634.7326 
 

Halton Columbus Charities  David Stokes, President  905-335-6863 

 
 
 

Program Director   Kevin Abraham   905-330-7545 
 

Community Director   Paul Catena   905-630-1840 
 

Family Director   Rick Lomas   905-336-3835 

 

Pro-Life Director   Gary Smith   905-319-1200 
 

Membership Director   Rick Lomas   905-336-3835 
 

Youth Director    Gordon Drake   289-337-3847 
 

 

 

St.  Patrick    Marc Morneau   905-637-9267 

St. John the Baptist   Michael Enright   905-315-1784 
St. Paul the Apostle   Rick Lomas   905-336-3835 

     Gordon Drake   289-337-3847 

St. Raphael    Henry Valcheff   905-639-4085 

 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES 2015 - 2016 
 

SERVICE PROGRAMS 

 

PARISH REPRESENTATIVES 
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A Message from our Deputy Grand Knight 

Kevin Abraham 

 

I am very pleased to report that we finally achieved a full roster of volunteers at our Matinee 

Bingo. There are new “youngish” volunteers that are in training for back up to lead volunteers. I 

truly hope this goes well over the long haul. If so, we might find ourselves able to enhance our 

Bingo fundraising for more targeted charity causes. (Such as specific Pro Life needs). 

 

Our new Council Lecturer Frank Miele (from St. Paul’s Parish) officially replaced Gary Smith as 

our representative at the Bingo Association AGM Board Meeting held on June 9, 2015 that Frank, 

Gary and I attended. 

 

Presently most of our lead volunteers are from St. Patrick’s Parish except our Prizeboard (cash 

payouts) volunteers hail from St.Gabriels Parish. A Bingo roster representing all Parishes is 

another goal for this new Council year. 

 

Steve Reynolds, Managing Funeral Director at Oakview Arbor Memorial Funeral Home is our 

new District Deputy. Steve is recently married with a young family and I wish him all the best in 

his new DD role. 

 

 

Knights of Columbus “In solidarity with our Holy Father” 

 

“O God, look with favor, we pray on Francis our Pope, and grant that he, whom you have 

made Peter’s successor, may be for your people a visible source and foundation of unity in 

faith and of communion.” 

 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

 

Kevin Abraham, DGK 
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  UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

JULY 2015 

General Events 

REFER WEB SITE www.kofcknights.org/5073   

 

Meetings and Activities 

Executive Meeting & General Meeting (Second Monday of month) 

July 13 @6.00 & 7.30pm respectively  

Halton Columbus Charities – 1st Tuesday of February, May, August & November – 7:00 pm  

Kolumbus Club – July 20th –7:00 pm 

Prayer Cenacle – July 30th – 7:00 pm 

Fraternal Night – July 27th 

 

Midnight Bingo - (Every other Tuesday of the month) – July 1 and 28 

Matinee Bingo - (Every other Wednesday of the month) – July 8 an 22 

 

Seniors Club (Every Wednesday) – July 8, 15. 22 and 29, 9:00 to 11:00 

 

Other Events 

 

SEE AUGUST WEBSITE CALENDAR  

 

For dates of Degree Ceremonies – see website 

 

 

http://www.kofcknights.org/5073
http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.lashwallpapers.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/05/summer-wallpaper-images-2014.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.environmentallawandpolicy.com/2015/01/epa-delays-final-climate-rules-until-summer-promises-threat-of-federal-plan/&h=670&w=1191&tbnid=vCSi8YDuVYnKsM:&zoom=1&docid=tXZL5-I6DdQQfM&ei=NRybVYP3Hobb-QG404J4&tbm=isch&ved=0CDwQMygLMAs
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The 9th Annual Council 5073 Golf Tournament 
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Birthday Wishes 

For July 
 

 Br. Stewart Schulhauser – 2nd  

Br. Brian Dunn – 4th 

Br. Brian Legault - 6th 

Br. John Petrovsky - 6th 

Br. John Harber - 7th 

Br. Germain Mayer - 8th 

Br. Ellard McBane - 11th 

Br. Robert Chisholm - 14th 

Br. Dario Arcila – 16th 

Br. Angelo Trolio – 16th 

Br. Vincent Meehan – 18th 

Br. Rocco Galliani -19th 

Br. Kenneth Ryder – 19th 

Br. Thomas Tilly – 19th  

Br. Frank Belanger -24th 

Br. William Brennan – 25th 

Br. Kenin Abraham – 27th 

Br. Mario Carr – 28th 

Br. William Jennings – 30th 

 

If the above information is incorrect, 

please contact the Financial Secretary. 

Prayer Requests 

In charity, unity and fellowship let us pray 

for the needs of our brother Knights and 

their families. 

Marion Rattle  Fr. Roger Formosi 

Br. Sean Buckley Br. Joe Acosta 

PGK Don Millet Martin O’Hanlon 

Bill Ducharme  Br. Edward Uddenburg 

Br. Ray Bartlett 

 

Almighty and Everlasting God, the eternal 

salvation of those who believe in You, hear us 

on behalf of Your servants who are sick, for 

whom we humbly beg the help of your 

mercy, so that, being restored to health, they 

may render thanks to you in your Church. 

Through Christ our Lord. Amen 
 

Mother of Perpetual Help pray for us. 
 

Special Note: 
Please call Paul Catena, our Financial Secretary, at 

905.335.5073, if you are aware of any Brother who has died or 

is in need of our prayers and/or assistance. The importance of 

speedy notification is important so that we can:  

• provide support for them and their families;  

• attend services and ensure a Mass Card and Resolution of 

Condolences is obtained, and  

• promptly advise Supreme and our field agent, Trevor D’Mello 

905-281-0760 trevordemello @rogers.co, to ensure financial 

security is preserved for the families of insured members. 

Vivat Jesus! 
 

 

 

 

Br. Ignatius & Ita MacDonald – 8th 

Br. Michael & Domenica Attardo - 13th 

Br. Philippe & Marysa Lauriault - 19th 

Br. Donald & Kathleen Millet -20th 

Br. Paul & Rolande Brown – 23rd 

Br. Ronald & Teresa Milne - 28th 

Br. Paul &  Imelda Hinton – 31st 

 

Anniversaries 

Wishes 

for the 

following Knights in 

July 

 
 

tel:905.335.5073
http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://tomwisdom.net/main/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/happy-birthday-text-images-11.jpg&imgrefurl=http://tomwisdom.net/happy-birthday-tom-3/&h=1500&w=2250&tbnid=ZRwMX9ipT_3_FM:&zoom=1&docid=LHanFC1cDT6qAM&ei=yNTtVIK7FpDBgwTV_IPwAw&tbm=isch&ved=0CGAQMygkMCQ
http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.bethanymbc.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/10/Prayer-Request-Logo.png&imgrefurl=http://www.bethanymbc.com/prayer-requests/&h=904&w=1557&tbnid=oRIQYTQjAROFQM:&zoom=1&docid=bsAmHVi5C1caMM&ei=w58YVeTkA-uIsQTj0oLACA&tbm=isch&ved=0CFYQMygbMBs
http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://4.bp.blogspot.com/-5ErOUDMErUw/Ujrv6qnJjKI/AAAAAAAAAGY/1NnefACw-pU/s1600/weddingbells.png&imgrefurl=http://travelingthegeezervillehighway.blogspot.com/2013/09/httptasteofcountry.html&h=1258&w=1503&tbnid=xgXJB08AtJD1kM:&zoom=1&docid=4ez_gHKf1q27XM&ei=KQGiVO-wOcynyASm5oGQAw&tbm=isch&ved=0CEoQMygkMCQ&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=1971&page=3&start=28&ndsp=15

